
A Parish Meeting was held in the School on March 14th 1941 
 
There were six members of the parish present with Col. W.f. Smith in the chair. 
 
The minutes of the last Parish Meeting were read and signed. 
 
As there was no other business and no questions for discussion the meeting was closed. 
 

WF Smith 
 
 




